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● The Assessment Committee last met on October 1, 2021
○ The Assessment Committee voted to approve a change in membership to the

2021-22 Committee Charge
○ We discussed the inception of a Spring 2022 Learning Walk/Exhibit highlighting

ways learning has occurred through assessment on campus.
○ Assessment members received training on reviewing Assessment Reports in

Program Review as part of the 2021-22 Program Review process.
● Sooyeon Kim (our Institutional Effectiveness rep) recently updated the ILO dashboard.

○ AY 2020-21 was added to the dashboard
○ Weighted data was removed from the dashboard (last spring, the committee

voted to continue to use both weighted and unweighted ILO data, but only make
the unweighted data public).

https://public.tableau.com/app/profile/bc.office.of.institutional.effectiveness/viz/BakersfieldCollegeInstitutionalLearningOutcomes/ILOPerformancebyAcademicYear

